
Jan 8th 2018 Minutes 

In attendance – Jack, Marlene, Anthony, Paul, Shelly, Trista, Phil 

Old Business- A secondary field has been set up for spring soccer if the board decides to start fixing 

varsity field.  

Field by middle school approved for spring soccer, needs new nets, benches, and flags. 

Still waiting on numbers for varsity field, board discussed how to fix water build up problem on varsity 

field.  

Board discussed possibility of new score board, will look into prices. 

Board discussed indoor tournament, ways to advertise sportsmanship award better, Trista will order 

trophies for Gies award.  

Paula Pierce has agreed that the booster club will run concessions at tournament and that the refs will 

get card for food and board will pay total at end of tournament, also discussed with Paula, that Burrs 

Tender care will donate BBQ pork to booster club for sandwiches for the weekend.  

Community Center has been informed that we will be using both scoreboards for the tournament and 

has agreed to let us in at 5 P.M February 9th to set up for tournament. 

The new Grass roots program will take effect in the near future- 4 hour online course for coaches, any 

future coaches must take the course 

Spring registration is now open 

Jack will be in contact with state official about the state being present at indoor tournament 

Board voted to have Kyle Parks fill the empty spot on the board 

Board was approved for $1,000 for field improvements from Greater Belle Fourche Grant.  

Next meeting is Feb 6th  

 


